2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative
VATI APPLICATION NOTICE

October 18, 2023

Tamarah Holmes, Ph.D

Director

Office of Broadband

Department of Housing and Community Development
600 East Main Street, Ste 300

Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Dr. Holmes:

I am providing this VATI Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of Housing and
Community Development that Dinwiddie County Broadband Authority may submit an
application for the FY2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative (VATI).

Dinwiddie County Broadband Authority with one or more private providers and/or organizations
intends to submit an application for a fiber to the home project to serve unserved or underserved
areas of up to the entirety of Dinwiddie County, except for areas where broadband coverage is
ubiquitous.

W. Kevin Massengill will be our main point of contact for the purposes of the application
process, and can be reached at:

14010 Boydton Plank Road
P.O. Drawer 70

Dinwiddie, VA 23841
804.469.4500, ext. 2103
kmassengill@dinwiddieva.us

Dinwiddie County Broadband Authority understands that this VATI Application Notice is
required in order to submit an application for the 2024 the Virginia Telecommunication Initiative
and that this notice is not binding on the entity represented by the undersigned, Virginia
Department of Housing and Community Development, or others.

Sincerely,



